VILLAGE OF DANSVILLE

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES

NOVEMBER 21, 2017
PUBLIC HEARING: A public hearing was convened at 7:00 p.m. for the purpose of receiving public comment on the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) housing rehab grant program currently being implemented in the Village of Dansville.
MEMBERS PRESENT: Mayor Peter Vogt, Deputy Mayor and Trustee Dan Rittenhouse, Trustee Robin Humphrey, Trustee Mike Nagle, Trustee Norm Zeh
VISITORS: Police Chief Charlie Perkins, Department of Public Works Superintendent Scott Tracy, Clerk/Treasurer Megan Aldrich, Code and Zoning Officer Tammy Malone, Yvonne Smallwood, Pam Chase, Olivia Kling, Dave Mapes, Emily Brushafer, Mary Brushafer, Hussain Tassadaq

COMMENTS: Tammy Malone commented that she is appreciative and thankful.
ADJOURNED: At 8:15 p.m. Trustee Rittenhouse moved to close the hearing. Seconded by Trustee Zeh. Vote: all ayes. Motion passed 5-0.

